
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  
 

 

1 NEWS FROM THE GYM:  Our Cross Country season was a huge success with the largest team ever!  Following our 

school-based event our top runners have been invited to the district Cross Country Meet that is taking place in Fred-

ericton on Oct.12th in the afternoon.  A bus is provided to take students to the meet but parents/guardians are be 

responsible for picking children up.  Mrs. Bourque has sent notices home, please see these and return them to school 

asap if your child is representing Hubbard. We look forward to having you come out to cheer us on. Don’t forget 

everyone that you need to have a pair of indoor and outdoor shoes for school, one pair is for gym!   

Soccer season is upon us all at Hubbard! 

2 
 

3   
 

Fundraising  

Campaign Kick-Off 

4    
 

5    
Hot Lunch $  

Counting today!  

Help Needed!  Forms 

due today. 
Parent Group Meeting  

@ 6:30 

6  
NO SCHOOL  

Professional 

Learning Day 

7  
NO SCHOOL  

Professional 

Learning Day 

8 

9  
Safe  

School’s  

Week 

10 No School 
 

11 Hot Lunch 12   
Hubbard Team Cross 

Country Meet  
1:00 pm in Fredericton 

 

Hubbard PSSC Meeting 

@ 6:30  

13 Hot Lunch 

 

 

14  
Hot Lunch $$       

Counters Needed! 

 

15 

16 Nut Free 

Treats for Hal-

loween Fun 

Night can be 

sent in this and 

next week.  

17  

Student Photos 

Smile! 

Campaign money 

due today 

18 Hot Lunch 

 

Grade 3 Field Trip to 

the Cranberry Bog   
(Skead, Edmondson, Brophy) 

 

19  
Grade 3 Field Trip to 

the Cranberry Bog 

(McCabe and Miller) 

 

Parent Group Meeting 

@ 6:30  

20 Hot Lunch 
 

 

21 
Hot Lunch $$       

Counters Needed! 

 

22 

 

23 24  Reminder 

Donations of Nut 

Free Treats and 

Cakes required for 

the cake 

walkThursday! 

25 Hot Lunch 
 

26   
 

27  Hot Lunch 
Halloween Fun 

Night at  

Hubbard @6:00 

Watch for details! 

28   
Hot Lunch $$       

Counters Needed! 
 

Happy  

Halloween 

        Be 

       Safe! 

 

Notes, News and Reminders…. 

Thank You! Thank You!  For your contributions so far to the Ter-

ry Fox Walk.  With your support Hubbard has raised over 

$900.00 to donate to the foundation! 

Safe School’s Week 2016  Every year schools across the prov-

ince engage students in safety protocols for fire drills and secure 

the building exercises.  We rehearse and learn about bus and 

school evacuations, and although these events can heighten con-

cern, it compares little to the concern of not knowing what to do 

in the event of a crisis.  Our team of teachers and support staff 

work hard to make students comfortable with practice so we will 

know how to respond if needed. 

Thanks again to Omista Credit Union for their kind 

sponsorship of  our breakfast program!  We have also 

received a grant from the ESIC Corporation. Thanks! 

E-Mail and Communication Our attempt is to have communication 

not requiring a signature to go home by E-Distribution.  Check 

your email to make sure that you are getting information from 

your child’s teacher.  If you do not have an electronic device or 

computer to receive notices and information, let your child’s 

teacher know, and hard copies will be sent home.  Any information 

that is to be sent home and that do not require signature will be 

sent home electronically. Let’s save on paper! 

Fall Sales Campaign 2016 has been sent home.  Please support 

our school in any small or big way!  Monies from this campaign will 

be used to help fund programs and materials to support our learn-

ing environment.  This includes the purchase of class and school 

materials and equipment, items for enrichment clusters, and for 

our auditorium improvement project.  Thanks! 

Halloween Fun Night is October 27th, at 6:00.  Notices will be 

sent home in the near future to arrange for your support in mak-

ing this a terrific FUNdraiser for our school and to describe the 

event for those of you who are new. Thanks to Karen Carvell for 

her kind gift of time in setting up the popular Haunted House.  

The parent group is busy working to make this a great success. 

Help is needed so please come to the Parent Group Meeting to get 

involved!  


